
This Week at Centenary: October 16-22 
 

Sunday, 16  Blessing of the Athletes 
  NO Alleluia Choir Rehearsal 
 9:00 a.m. Worship Service (S) 
 10:00 a.m. Connection Time 
 10:15 a.m. Sunday School 
 11:15 a.m. Missions Meeting (MR) 
 2:00 p.m. Junior Youth Group 
 5:30 p.m. Youth Mission Sunday 
   
Monday, 17   
 9:00 a.m. Quilters (Room 19) 
 6:00 p.m. Monday Nite Lite  
 
Tuesday, 18   
 9:00 a.m. Brookstone Estates Bible Study 
 10:30 a.m. Glenwood Bible Study 
 
Wednesday, 19   
 9:00 a.m. Staff Meeting (Conf.) 
 11:00 a.m. Lakeland Rehab & Health 
 6:00 p.m. Handbell Choir (Rm. 27) 
 6:00 p.m. Youth Cooking Class (FH) 
 7:00 p.m. Cantata Rehearsal 
 
Saturday, 22     
 5:45 p.m. Worship Service (S) 
 Noon-9:00 p.m. Effingham High School: marching band 
  Competition (we will be selling cookies and 
  coffee) 

CHURCH STAFF 

CHURCH OFFICE                          342-2030                    E-MAIL 

Dr. Joseph Scheets, Directing Pastor               690-4003              joe@effinghamcumc.com 

Rev. Jessica Baldyga, Associate Pastor          342-2644       jessica@effinghamcumc.com 

Connie Wieck, our United Methodist Covenant Partner Missionary 

Ann Roedl, Music Ministries Coordinator                                            ann@effinghamcumc.com 

Chris Prince, Handbell Choir Director                 663-0804           chris@effinghamcumc.com 

Linda White, Organist 

Chris Prince, Office Manager                       chris@effinghamcumc.com 

Kim Mersman, Secretary                         kim@effinghamcumc.com 

Centenary Family in the Hospital  

(*) Returned Home 

 

Joyce MietznerðSt. Anthonyôs Memorial Hospital (*) 

Kent WiedmanðSt. Anthonyôs Memorial Hospital (*) 

Linda LewisðSt. Maryôs Hospital, Decatur, IL (*) 

òCentenary: 

   where every member is a minister.ó 

Brookstone Estates 

Nancy Bazzell  
 

Lakeland Rehab & Health 

Ruth Scheets   ̈ Helen Wakefield   ̈ Wilma Vandeveer  

Martha Bazzell  ¨  Martha Hughes   ̈ Wanda Crews  

 

Villas of Holly Brook 

Jean Nicholson   ̈ Florence Richards   ̈ Joyce Mietzner  

 

The Glenwood 

Esther Craig   ̈ Joan Holmes Covey   ̈ Darlene Roberts    

Doris White   ̈ Eileen Cumming  

 

Lavender Ridge 

Verna Purdy   ̈ Chrystal Peters  

 

Lutheran Care, Altamont 

Melba Middlesworth    ̈ Gladys Gabel  

 

Brookstone Suites Senior Living 

Sallie Johnson  

Children are welcome to be dropped off in the nursery,  

but we love the sound of children in worship. 

òéfor the Kingdom of Heaven belongs to such as these.ó 

 ð Matthew 19:14 

The mission of Centenary United Methodist 

Church is to make disciples of Jesus Christ for 

the transformation of the world. 

Worship Schedule 
 Saturday                        5:45 p.m. 

 Sunday                        9:00 a.m.  

 Sunday School        10:15 a.m.-11:15 a.m. 

 Monday Nite Lite     6:00 p.m.  

October 15, 16, 17, 2016 

Welcome to  

Effingham Centenary United Methodist Church 

203 E Grove Ave  ß  Effingham  IL  62401 

217-342-2030  ß  www.effinghamcumc.com 

Where itõs all about 

Knowing Christé 

     Growing in Christé 

          Showing Christé 

               and Becoming the Difference  



ñDo no harm.  Do Good.   

Stay in love with God.ò -  -  -  John Wesley  

PRAYER OF DEDICATION 

Generous God, thank you for the gift of salvation through 

Christ your Son. You bring joy to our hearts! Help us to 

respond to your grace by sharing our faith, talents, and 

monetary blessings through the ministries of this church. 

May your loving Spirit shine through all that we say and do. 

Accept these gifts that we offer through Jesus, our risen 

Lord. Amen. 

Joeôs Notebook 

There were more copies of the Ikea catalog  

printed last year  

than copies of the Bible.  

Check out our directing pastor's daily devotional blog:  

joescheets.com 

The CUMC Mitten Tree  

Children of all ages (0-100+) are invited to 

purchase a pair of mittens or a stocking cap to 

donate to other children who may not have the 

warm clothes needed for the winter season.  

You are invited to place your donated items on 

the Mitten Tree branches at the front of the sanctuary.  

All donated hats, mittens, gloves, and scarves will be 

delivered to our local Catholic Charities organization.  

Thank you to all who feel led to participate in this mission 

project!  We appreciate all of your help and support! 

       Effingham Parade  
       Sunday, October 30, 2pm  

The theme is Effingham's Finest Olympians 

We will be doing Olympic Sports.   

WE NEED A LOT OF PEOPLE TO PREPARE AND PARTICIPATE.   
We had stiff competition last year, so we need to pull out all of the 

stops and be the best, if we want another 1st.  

Suggestions and a LOT of help needed for our float.  

Call Pat McCluney 343-6322 or email: 

always1946@hotmail.com 

Halloween
 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

 

Support the Band ï Mission and Youth Fund Raiser 

We will be sponsoring a booth at the marching band competition 

hosted by Effingham High School on October 22 from Noon ï 9 pm. 

We will be selling cookies and coffee.   

Volunteers are needed to assist with set-up and with booth 

sales.  Please see the sign-up sheet in the back of the church or 

email Patty Scheets at plscheets@gmail.com to sign-up to help. 

Volunteers are needed to donate baked goods as 

well.  Please put them in baggies and bring them 

to church on Friday, October 21. 

(All donations will go towards UMCOR: Hurricane Matthew  

and local missions) 

Flowers on the Altar  

are given by Craig and Cynthia Wise  

in honor of their 17th wedding anniversary 

Be a Part of  Centenary's Flower Ministry  

The beautiful flowers gracing the altar at weekend worship services are 
donated by Centenarians in memory of special people or in honor of 
special occasions. And on Mondays, the flowers fulfill another purpose 
when they are delivered to our members who are no longer able to come 

to worship services here at the church. 

The Member Care Committee is asking for your help to make the 
deliveries to people in the assisted living and rehab facilities, and to home 
bound folks. Teams of two make the deliveries, and if there are enough 

volunteers, each team would be delivering only once a month.  

If you would like to be a part of this ministry or have questions, please call 

the church office (342-2030) or Peggy Peters (347-9629). 

Member Care Committee 

mailto:always1946@hotmail.com
mailto:plscheets@gmail.com

